
 
 
Though it may be difficult in the short term because of state political interests, the 
long term aim should be that throughout the Basin water trading terms and conditions 
should be similar. 
 
Currently NSW licence holders can sell in conditions where Vic licence holders 
cannot. For example, where I live in North East Victoria, trading is restricted to 
licence holders only on “Regulated Rivers” which excludes a large number of 
licencees who could well wish to trade water. 
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